
Thanksgiving	food	
drive	

We	are	challenging	staff	
and	students	to	a	food	
drive	during	the	week	of	
October	5th—October	9th.		
The	class	who	brings	the	
most	food	per	capita,	will	
receive	a	prize.		Thank	you	
in	advance	for	your	gener‐
ous	donations.			
TERRY	FOX	WALK	

We	are	thrilled	to	report	
that	our	staff	and	students	
raised	$304.50	for	the	
Terry	Fox	Foundation.		We	
had	perfect	weather	condi‐
tions	for	the	walk.	Thank	
you	to	parent	volunteers	
who	walked	with	us.	
Thank	you	for	your	gener‐
ous	donations.				

	
Fresh	from	the	Farm	

Fundraiser	
You	will	find	an	order	form	
in	this	week’s	communica‐
tion	folder	for	our	school‐
wide	fundraiser.		All	order	
forms	and	money	needs	to	
be	returned	on	or	before	
THURSDAY	OCTOBER	
15th.		This	doesn’t	give	us	
much	time,	so	your	prompt	
response	is	needed	if	you	
are	interested	in	placing	an	
order.		There	are	2	op‐
tions:	Bundle	A	is	$10—5	
pounds	potatoes,	3	pounds	
carrots,	3	pounds	onions	
and	3	pounds	sweet	pota‐
toes.		Bundle	B	is	$15—8	
pounds	of	Ontario	Empire	
apples.		We	expect	delivery	

in	November.		Our	school	
will	be	able	to	keep	40%	of	
the	profits	while	support‐
ing	provincial	farmers	and	
our	healthy	school.		We	
hope	many	families	will	
take	advantage	of	this	
school	fundraiser.			

HOCKEY	POOL	
Don’t	forget	hockey	pools	
are	due	by	Friday	October	
16th.			

NEW	STUDENTS	
We	are	thrilled	to	welcome	
the	following	new	students	
to	our	school:		Keyano,	Pat‐
rick,	Ocean,	Maya	C,	Car‐
son,	Julia,	Mandy,	Holden,	

Kodyn,	Hayden	and	
Natalie.				

Mrs.	G.	Morgan	
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events: 

Wed. Oct. 7 

-Picture day by Lifetouch 

-The big crunch @ 10:30 

Thurs. Oct. 8 

-Roundtable Activity @ 2:20 

Fri. Oct. 9 

-Thanksgiving Mass @ 9:00 

-Aboriginal support worker 
visit 

Mon. Oct. 12 

-Happy Thanksgiving (no 
school) 

Wed. Oct. 14 

Term # 1 IEP’s go home 

Thurs. Oct. 15 

Fresh from the farm money 
& orders due today 

Fri. Oct. 16 

-Superintendent visit—
Daphne Brumwell 

-hockey pools are due today 

Fri. Oct. 23 

Day of prayer & action for 
the environment 

Mon. Oct. 26 

Staff meeting @ 3:20 

Thurs Oct. 29 

-Catholic School Council 
Meeting @ 6pm for our new 
council 

-Picture retake day 

Fri. Oct. 30 

-Roundtable activities 

-Halloween 
dress up day 

 

  

Wed. Oct. 7, 2015 

Our Breakfast Program Needs YOU! 

We are pleased to offer breakfast each day from 8:30-8:45. It is available to all stu-
dents.  We are funded through the following  programs: Breakfast Clubs of Canada, 
Breakfast for Learning, the Red Cross and local service clubs and community spon-
sors.  We are currently running a “bowlful of breakfast” cereal drive. If you are able 
to send along a box of multi-grain cereal or cereal bars, please drop them off in the 
lobby.  We are also accepting “milk money” or other in-kind financial donations to 
be used to help support this program.  
 
Do you have an hour or two to spare to help our program? We are currently in need 
of volunteers to run our program. If you are free from 8:15-9:00 on one or more 
days, we would LOVE to have your help.  Please contact Mrs. Morgan at the school.  

St. Patrick School—”Educating hearts & minds” 
6 Cedar Street. Kapuskasing, ON P5N 2A8 (705) 335-3241 


